MEMORANDUM

TO:

Office of International Services

FROM:
Dr. Geoffrey Fox



Director of NPAC

RE:

Recommendation for Academic Training 



for Shrideep Pallickara

DATE:

August 24, 2000

This letter is written to verify that Shrideep Pallickara will complete all requirements for the PhD degree in Computer Science on approximately July 2002.  It is an integral part of this degree program that a student gain practical experience in the field because it involves a major project in his research area.

This student has an opportunity to pursue academic training with the employer indicated below.  I have discussed this opportunity with him and believe that this employment opportunity will provide the academic training he needs.

The employer will be Florida State University for 20 hours per week as a “Special Student”.  The location is Florida State University, CSIT, 400 Dirac Science Library, Tallahassee, Florida 32306.  The work will last from August 29, 2000 (or later) to December 31, 2000.  This training will be a Special project in area (portals) of Shrideep’s research.  The student will be enrolled in CSE670, 1 credit, supervised by Professor G. Fox for the summer semester.

I recommend that he be allowed to pursue this academic training.

